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Have a lovely weekend,


Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson and Miss Kirby








Parents Evening


It was lovely to meet so many parents on Thursday and I enjoyed the chance to celebrate the children’s journeys so far.  I look forward to meeting the rest of the Reception parents on Tuesday.  If you have further questions you are welcome to come and ask after school once the children have been dismissed safely.





�


Well done to Erin and Francesca who are our stars of the week.  


Fantastic effort!





�	�	�


Well done to Emily and Imogen who are VIP’s this week.  


Keep up the super manners!





Reception Family Lunch


We hope you enjoyed the chance to join your child for lunch on Wednesday.  Every child in the class had a member of their family to dine with.  It provided an opportunity for you to see how independent and sensible they are at school. We also had lovely comments about the school lunch which I have passed on to Mrs Preen. 


�





Welly Walk


We have our “Welly Walk” to look forward to next Thursday so let’s hope the sun shines.  Remember your child will be provided with a snack on this day.  They will need a waterproof coat and to wear their school jumper or cardigan.  Jog trousers, jeans or leggings can be worn instead of their usual school wear.


����





Reading books


The self-chosen reading book can be changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please feel free to keep each book a bit longer if you think your child would benefit from another look. 


�








The children have all been enjoying the trikes and scooters this week.  They have loved using the cones and traffic signals to set up their own road works.  The children soon discovered the power of the “stop and go” sign, it was very entertaining!  They tried hard to control the speed of the vehicles and to weave around obstacles to avoid collisions.





During Read Write Inc. we have looked closely at the formation of p, g, o, and c.  The children have been hearing and saying sounds in words to help spell words like tap, mat, cat and sit.  They have also been working hard to hear the blend across short words when an adult segments them. 





In maths, we have been looking at splitting five objects.  The children enjoyed investigating different ways of making five and we looked at recording the results more formally in number sentence e.g.  2+3=5, 0+5=5 etc.  They have also been busy practising writing number digits 0 to 9 correctly.





We also enjoyed a visit to the Life Education van on Monday.  The children found out about staying healthy and met Harold the Giraffe.  They also shared great ideas of ways to cheer up Harold when he felt a bit sad.
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